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Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers

I hope you all had a lovely half term break. The 
weeks are flying by and Year 11 are getting 
closer to the end of their final examinations; 
they will then have Prom to look forward to. My 
youngest daughter is sitting her A Levels this 
year and is also counting down to the final 
exams in a couple of weeks time. I hope that 
Year 11 enjoy their long summer, probably the 
longest they will ever get, and we look forward 
to seeing them in August for their results day. 

The school is feeling a little empty at the 
moment as Year 11 are now only attending for 
their exams, and our Year 12 students are on 
work experience. It will be the turn of Year 10 
to go on work experience, the week 
commencing 30 June 2025. Mrs Evans, our 
Careers Advisor, has done a fantastic job in 
supporting students in finding work 
placements. This is a valuable opportunity for 
Year 10 students as they will get to experience 
the world of work. Some students have a very 
clear idea of what they would like to do in the 
future and have therefore selected placements 
which are closely linked to their chosen career. 
For others who may still be deciding what they 
would like to do in the future, this is a good 
opportunity to learn about different careers and 
try out before they commit to a particular 
profession. Regardless of what students would

like to go on to do, work experience provides 
far more than just a ‘taster session’; students 
develop a range of skills such as 
communication, organisation, commitment, 
critical thinking and confidence. 

As Year 11 are now thinking ahead, can I 
remind you that they are still able to apply for 
our 6th Form which is our Meadow Park 
Business and Innovation 6th Form Centre. We 
offer a wide range of Level 3 qualifications 
including: A Level English, Maths, Physics, 
Chemistry, Biology, History, Sociology, 
Psychology, Criminology and Business. 
Alongside BTEC Health and Social Care, 
Applied Science. Together with our Technical 
Level in Business and Administration. We do 
have entry requirements which students would 
have to meet, however Meadow Park students 
take priority over external applicants. 

Before the half term break we opened up the 
field to students at lunchtimes and it proved to 
be a big success. The weather is against us at 
the moment and so due to the heavy rain we 
have had to close it for most of this week. We 
do, of course, put safety first and therefore 
hope to reopen next week once it has become 
a bit drier. I have thanked students in my 
weekly online assembly today for their 
understanding. Mrs Pettman

Best wishes Headteacher
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Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Sinead

Hannah

Heran

Uyai

Fatma



News from the Library!

Mr Spencer and Mrs Dearden

Librarians
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Enrichment Co-ordinator
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